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APRIL 11, 2016 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

                  

DeKalb Superior, State, and Magistrate Courts public notice for  

Systems going down for conversion to new case management system 
 

 

DECATUR, GA – DeKalb County Superior Court Clerk, Debra DeBerry, and DeKalb County 

State Court and Magistrate Court wishes to advise our valued citizens of systems outages in 

preparation for conversion to Tyler Technologies’ Odyssey Case Management System: 

 

 Efiling to DeKalb will be down Thursday, April 21, 2016 at 12:00 PM and restored 

Monday, April 25
th

 at 8:30 AM. 

 Banner will permanently go down on Thursday, April 21, 2016 at 6:00 PM. 

 Odyssey will launch Monday, April 25, 2016 at 8:30 AM. 

Additional information regarding new case management is forthcoming. 

For inquiries regarding Superior Court, please call 404-371-2251 and call 404-371-2261 for 

State Court inquiries. 

### 

Debra DeBerry 
Clerk, 

Superior Court 
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